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Parents, 

The hundredth day of school is approaching during the week of Family Math Night, which will be on January 24th.  To celebrate students and teachers will all be wearing 100 of some object on Tuesday, January 24th.  We will be having a contest for the most creative student’s 100th day dress in each classroom.  The teachers will also be having a contest for the most creative teacher’s 100th day dress. Some examples for 100th day dress up include wearing 100 ribbons or 100 paperclips.  Remember that the most creative ideas will win, so be original! The winners will be announced that evening at Family Math Night from 5:30-7:00.  



100th Day of School 


Dress Up Day











